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Robert L. Mittl
General Manager - Licensing and Environment

June 10, 1981

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Frank J. Miraglia, Chief
Licensing Branch 3
Division of Licensing

Gentlemen:

CONTROL SYSTEM FAILURES

NO. 2 UNIT

SALEM NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION
DOCKET NO. 50-311

Your letter dated April 16, 1981 requested certain informa-
tion related to those control systems whose failure or mal-
function could seriously impact plant safety. Due to the
allocation of resources necessary to resolve items identi-
fied in the recent Salem emergency preparedness appraisal
and tc close out items associated with the fire protection
SER, we find that we cannot provide this information by the
date requested. We therefore propose to submit the re-
quested informaticn by July 31, 1981. -

Should you have any questions in this regard, do not hesi-
tate to contact us.

Very truly yours,

CC: Mr. Leif Norrholm
senior Resident Inspector

TR Yoo
8106 16028% Vi o303



